
In addition to the firmware and software updates announced today, we are 

updating our recommended SD card for the T4A. 

Due to reports of inconsistencies with some consumer grade SD cards used with the T4A, and the potential 
loss of crucial study data, we have made the decision to supply, support and recommend the use of industrial 
grade SD cards only, in future. These industrial grade SD cards are manufactured with a consistent and high 
quality bill of materials. If you would like more information on these cards, please contact our sales team for 
more information and details for purchasing. Effective immediately, these SD cards will be included in our 
popular T4A kits and will replace our consumer-grade SD card product (MMRY-0116). 

* Improvements to SD card detection, ignoring write protection

Discover the full potential of these and other new features with our Technical Support Hub, featuring 
comprehensive how-to-guides and informative videos.

For more information on updating your Trackit Plus software, please contact our support team via phone or email.
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